
From: Ralph Bell Jr. <helmet_laws_suck@msn.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/10/2016 12:39:40 PM
Subject: Moped pictures

Attachments: Mopedcycle.jpg
Honda moped.jpg
Moped I-26 crop.jpg

The first is the one from Mothers Day several years ago that is currently licensed as a motorcycle. 
The second one is what Carolina Honda and several other dealers in the state have had to do 
because of lawsuits.
The third one is a kid I followed all the way out of Columbia and that is why there should be a speed 
limit provision.

Thanks,

Ralph
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